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Social Media Disclosure 

 

Spectrum Financial, Inc. (SFI) maintains a social media presence on several social media 

sites/pages/feeds. However, SFI is not affiliated with these sites/pages/feeds and does not 

endorse, either expressly or implicitly, the content posed by any third party or users of the 

social media sites/pages/feeds. Please note that opinions or expressions posed by 

followers or third parties on SFI’s sites/pages/feeds do not represent the views of SFI or 

its management. SFI does not control or endorse any content that the social media site 

posts to SFI’s site/pages/feeds. 

 

SFI’s sites/pages/feeds may include links to articles, opinions, or information contained 

on a third party website. SFI is not responsible for and makes no warranties, express or 

implied, for the accuracy of any content or use of a third party website and assumes no 

liability for any errors, inaccuracies, or omissions for third party website content. 

Placement of a link to another website on SFI’s social media sites/pages/feeds does not 

mean that SFI guarantees the authenticity of information on that site. Only follow links 

after confirming that the security and authenticity of links and linked sites are valid. 

 

Please do not disclose any financial or personal information on our or any social media 

site. SFI will never ask for your account information, passwords, social security number, 

or any other personally identifiable information via a social media page or site. SFI does 

not guarantee and is not responsible for the security or privacy practices of common 

social media sites such as LinkedIn, Twitter, Instagram, and other third party sites. 

Carefully review privacy and security policies prior to posting any content to social 

media sites. 

 

The content on SFI’s social media sites/pages/feeds is the property of SFI. Users or 

followers of the sites are restricted to accessing the sites for personal use only. Outside of 

reposting information, the publishing, selling, or distributing SFI content is prohibited 

without SFI prior written consent. It is within SFI’s right and sole discretion to remove 

any objectionable or inappropriate content and users without notice. 

 

No part of SFI’s social media content is intended to serve as a recommendation or 

testimonial for any investment product, service, or strategy. Additionally, the information 

posted is not to be construed as solicitation to offer or sell any security.  

 


